
The attached announcement on the Receipt of Listing and Quotation Notice was released on 4 November 
2024 under announcement reference SG241104OTHR0Z53. 
 
There is no change to the context of the announcement and this replacement announcement is for the 
purpose of reissuing the announcement using the correct announcement template. 
 


